From:

Dena Plemmons

Sent:

3/21/2017 9:10: Elizabeth Heitman

To:

Subject: Re: no conference...

Maybe by week's end? A biosketch for sure, and if you could send those materials we talked about yesterday, that would be grand. How are you feeling - are you well enough to fly?!

From: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:08 AM

To: Dena Plemmons

Subject: RE: no conference.

OK – when will you need anything from me? I ham headed to DC in 90 minutes to visit with the Gates Foundation ©

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference...

Our VC for international affairs is a bit of a challenge and the office of international student services here is not quite in a position to play a major role. I think we're going to try to move forward as planned, but just won't have help with planning/writing from the other two campuses. If they trust us with planning, we should be okay. This is too good an opportunity to just let go.

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:04 AM

To: Dena Plemmons

Subject: RE: no conference...

OK – if your own director of international student services has not said no, why don't you focus there?

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:03 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference...

I've not given up - I was up all night thinking about this, so stay tuned....

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 6:59 AM

To: Dena Plemmons

Subject: RE: no conference...

Good morning,

I am sorry. I was getting psyched up about the idea.

I can tell you that the effort needed for an ORI grant proposal is significantly greater than the support you get. But let's look at other options for funding – such as an NSF or NIH grant proposal – and focus on something that we could do between you and me. And I now have a budding friendship with the new head of UTSW's International Office, responsible for trainees and faculty from all over. He may be a

I'll be back in touch on this in a few weeks – I gotta go think about gene drives through the end of the month!

All the best.

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:18 PM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: no conference...

So in the waning hours of the day, we've lost both collaborating campuses on the grant. Not lost, but they've told us they can't contribute at all to the planning or grant writing, nor, it seems, can they give us even basic information about their campuses (one Dean is out of the country; the other dealing with emergent family issues). I'm not giving up on this, but we likely won't be submitting to ORI this time around.

 $Thanks for all \ of \ your \ help, \ and \ l \ hope \ you're \ still \ willing \ when \ we \ finally \ manage \ to \ pull \ this \ together.$ 

Dena

Dena Plemmons, Ph.D.
Director
Research Ethics Education Program
Associate Professor
Graduate Division
University of California
Riverside, CA 92521
Voice: (951) 827-4312; (on campus: 2-4312)
e-mail:

### TU Southwestern

Medical Center
The future of medicine, today.

Elizabeth Heitman From: Sent: 3/21/2017 9:08:31 AM 'Dena Plemmons' To:

Subject: RE: no conference

OK - when will you need anything from me? I ham headed to DC in 90 minutes to visit with the Gates Foundation ©

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:07 AM To: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu> Subject: Re: no conference.

Our VC for international affairs is a bit of a challenge and the office of international student services here is not quite in a position to play a major role. I think we're going to try to move forward as planned, but just won't have help with planning/writing from the other two campuses. If they trust us with planning, we should be okay. This is too good an opportunity to just let go.

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:04 AM

To: Dena Plemmons ◀

Subject: RE: no conference.

OK - if your own director of international student services has not said no, why don't you focus there?

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:03 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference..

I've not given up - I was up all night thinking about this, so stay tuned....

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 6:59 AM

To: Dena Plemmons <

Subject: RE: no conference..

Good morning,

I am sorry. I was getting psyched up about the idea.

I can tell you that the effort needed for an ORI grant proposal is significantly greater than the support you get. But let's look at other options for funding – such as an NSF or NIH grant proposal – and focus on something that we could do between you and me. And I now have a budding friendship with the new head of UTSW's International Office, responsible for trainees and faculty from all over. He may be a source of information, too.

I'll be back in touch on this in a few weeks – I gotta go think about gene drives through the end of the month!

All the best,

Liz

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:18 PM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: no conference..

So in the waning hours of the day, we've lost both collaborating campuses on the grant. Not lost, but they've told us they can't contribute at all to the planning or grant writing, nor, it seems, can they give us even basic information about their campuses (one Dean is out of the country; the other dealing with emergent family issues). I'm not giving up on this, but we likely won't be submitting to ORI this time

Thanks for all of your help, and I hope you're still willing when we finally manage to pull this together.

Dena

Dena Plemmons, Ph.D.

Director

Research Ethics Education Program Associate Professor Graduate Division University of California Riverside, CA 92521 Voice: (951) 827-4312; (on campus: 2-4312) e-mail:

## TU Southwestern

Medical Center The future of medicine, today. From: Elizabeth Heitman Sent: 3/21/2017 9:04:03 AM

To: 'Dena Plemmons' Subject: RE: no conference

OK - if your own director of international student services has not said no, why don't you focus there?

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:03 AM
To: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference...

I've not given up - I was up all night thinking about this, so stay tuned....

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 6:59 AM

To: Dena Plemmons < Subject: RE: no conference...

Good morning,

I am sorry. I was getting psyched up about the idea.

I can tell you that the effort needed for an ORI grant proposal is significantly greater than the support you get. But let's look at other options for funding – such as an NSF or NIH grant proposal – and focus on something that we could do between you and me. And I now have a budding friendship with the new head of UTSW's International Office, responsible for trainees and faculty from all over. He may be a source of information, too.

I'll be back in touch on this in a few weeks – I gotta go think about gene drives through the end of the month!

All the best,

Liz

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto]

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:18 PM To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: no conference...

So in the waning hours of the day, we've lost both collaborating campuses on the grant. Not lost, but they've told us they can't contribute at all to the planning or grant writing, nor, it seems, can they give us even basic information about their campuses (one Dean is out of the country; the other dealing with emergent family issues). I'm not giving up on this, but we likely won't be submitting to ORI this time around.

Thanks for all of your help, and I hope you're still willing when we finally manage to pull this together.

Dena Plemmons, Ph.D. Director Research Ethics Education Program Associate Professor Graduate Division University of California Riverside, CA 92521 Voice: (951) 827-4312; (on campus: 2-4312) e-mail:

TU Southwestern

Medical Center

The future of medicine, today.

Elizabeth Heitman Sent:

3/21/2017 8:59:43 AM

To:

'Dena Plemmons' Subject: RE: no conference

Good morning,

I am sorry. I was getting psyched up about the idea.

I can tell you that the effort needed for an ORI grant proposal is significantly greater than the support you get. But let's look at other options for funding – such as an NSF or NIH grant proposal – and focus on something that we could do between you and me. And I now have a budding friendship with the new head of UTSW's International Office, responsible for trainees and faculty from all over. He may be a source of information, too.

 $I'II\ be\ back\ in\ touch\ on\ this\ in\ a\ few\ weeks-I\ gotta\ go\ think\ about\ gene\ drives\ through\ the\ end\ of\ the\ month!$ 

All the best,

Liz

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:18 PM To: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: no conference..

So in the waning hours of the day, we've lost both collaborating campuses on the grant. Not lost, but they've told us they can't contribute at all to the planning or grant writing, nor, it seems, can they give us even basic information about their campuses (one Dean is out of the country; the other dealing with emergent family issues). I'm not giving up on this, but we likely won't be submitting to ORI this time

Thanks for all of your help, and I hope you're still willing when we finally manage to pull this together.

Dena

Dena Plemmons, Ph.D. Director Research Ethics Education Program Associate Professor Graduate Division University of California Riverside, CA 92521 Voice: (951) 827-4312; (on campus: 2-4312)

e-mail:

From: Elizabeth Heitman Sent: 3/21/2017 9:12:18 AM To: 'Dena Plemmons'

Subject: RE: no conference

Yes, I think it's April.

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:12 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference..

(the proposal is due 4/3, I think.)

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:08 AM

To: Dena Plemmons <

Subject: RE: no conference...

OK – when will you need anything from me? I ham headed to DC in 90 minutes to visit with the Gates Foundation ©

Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference..

Our VC for international affairs is a bit of a challenge and the office of international student services here is not quite in a position to play a major role. I think we're going to try to move forward as planned, but just won't have help with planning/writing from the other two campuses. If they trust us with planning, we should be okay. This is too good an opportunity to just let go.

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 7:04 AM

To: Dena Plemmons <

Subject: RE: no conference..

OK – if your own director of international student services has not said no, why don't you focus there?

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:03 AM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Re: no conference...

I've not given up - I was up all night thinking about this, so stay tuned....

From: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth. Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 6:59 AM To: Dena Plemmons ◀

Subject: RE: no conference...

I am sorry. I was getting psyched up about the idea.

l can tell you that the effort needed for an ORI grant proposal is significantly greater than the support you get. But let's look at other options for funding – such as an NSF or NIH grant proposal – and focus on something that we could do between you and me. And I now have a budding friendship with the new head of UTSW's International Office, responsible for trainees and faculty from all over. He may be a source of information, too.

I'll be back in touch on this in a few weeks - I gotta go think about gene drives through the end of the month!

All the best

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Dena Plemmons [mailto] Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:18 PM

To: Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Subject: no conference...

So in the waning hours of the day, we've lost both collaborating campuses on the grant. Not lost, but they've told us they can't contribute at all to the planning or grant writing, nor, it seems, can they give us even basic information about their campuses (one Dean is out of the country; the other dealing with emergent family issues). I'm not giving up on this, but we likely won't be submitting to ORI this time around

Thanks for all of your help, and I hope you're still willing when we finally manage to pull this together.

Dena

Dena Plemmons, Ph.D.
Director
Research Ethics Education Program
Associate Professor
Graduate Division
University of California
Riverside, CA 92521
Voice: (951) 827-4312; (on campus: 2-4312)
e-mail:

## TU Southwestern

Medical Center
The future of medicine, today.

# **Christina Alvarado**

From:

Royden Saah

Sent:

Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:40 AM

To: Cc: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu Elizabeth Heitman

Subject:

FW: [ges] Todd Kuiken on WUNC today, link to listen

# Hi GBIRd partners,

GES Sr. Research Scholar Dr. Todd Kuiken will join Frank Stasio for a conversation about the latest research into synthetic biology, some of the opportunities these technologies present, potential drawbacks and conversations we are or should be having about their regulation.

Here is the link for those outside the Central NC radio market. For those not in the area, Frank has keen interviewing skills – it should be good.

Livestream link: http://wunc.org/programs/state-things#stream/0

Warm Regards,

Royden

## J. Royden Saah

Program Coordinator
Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents
Island Conservation
+1 919 520 5954 (mobile in USA)
Roydensaah (skype)

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | Flickr | Blog

# **Christina Alvarado**

From:	Biological Heritage Director < director@biologicalheritage.nz>		>	
Sent: To:	Sunday, October 22, 2017 10 Elizabeth Heitman; Daniel To			
Cc:	Royden Saah	пркиз		
Subject:	Re: GBIRD Ethics Advisory Committee NZ suggestions			
Hello Liz (and everyo				
	es, myself and Dan talk quite often.			
Cheers Andrea				
Andrea				
Fram: Flizabath Haitm	an «Flimbath Haitman@HTCauthusatan	en adus		
	an <elizabeth.heitman@utsouthwester October 2017 1:03 p.m.</elizabeth.heitman@utsouthwester 	n.edu>		
To: Daniel Tompkins				
Cc: Royden Saah		gical Heritage Director		
Subject: RE: GBIRD Eth	ics Advisory Committee NZ suggestions			
Thank you!				
,				
C-				
Liz				
Elizabeth Heitman, P	nD			
Program in Ethics in	Science and Medicine			
riogiani in Etilics in .	science and Medicine			
University of Texas Se	outhwestern Medical Center			
522211 111 1	Land NGF 020			
5323 Harry Hines Bo	ulevard, NC5.832			
Dallas, TX 75390-907	70			
(214)-648-5379				
(214) 040 3373				
(214)-648-4967 fax				
Email: <u>Elizabeth.Heit</u>	man@UTSouthwestern.edu			
	To to Diese			
www.utsouthwestern	<u>.eau/ethics</u>			

# **Christina Alvarado**

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 11:43 PM

To:

Elizabeth Heitman

Cc:

Subject:

Potential Australian contacts for GBIRd Ethics Board

## Hi Elizabeth,

I've been in email contact with Lucy Carter and she suggests the following two people for consideration as an Australian participant on the GBIRd Ethics Advisory Board:

- Ainsley Newson (Uni of Sydney) <a href="http://sydney.edu.au/medicine/people/academics/profiles/ainsley.newson.php">http://sydney.edu.au/medicine/people/academics/profiles/ainsley.newson.php</a>
- Alison McLennan (Uni of Canberra) <a href="https://www.canberra.edu.au/research/faculty-research-centres/nexus-centre-for-research/research-profiles/tabs/school-of-law/dr-alison-mclennan">https://www.canberra.edu.au/research/faculty-research-centres/nexus-centre-for-research/research-profiles/tabs/school-of-law/dr-alison-mclennan</a>

They both seem to have lots of relevant expertise and interests. Are you happy to contact them? I think Lucy knows them, so you could mention that Lucy forwarded on their names.

Lucy is happy discuss further with you if you want (cc'd above).

I look forward to meeting you next week in Washington DC.

Kind regards,

Peter.

Dr Peter R. Brown Senior Research Scientist | Agriculture & Global Change CSIRO Agriculture & Food

T 02 6246 4086 M 0406 753 365 Black Mountain Laboratories, Clunies Ross St, Black Mountain ACT 2601 GPO Box 1700, Canberra, ACT 2601 www.csiro.au | http://people.csiro.au/B/P/Peter-Brown.aspx From:

2/14/2017 1:58:56 PM

Sent: To:

Elizabeth Heitman

Subject: RE: your visit in March SECURE MAIL

### This message was sent securely using ZixCorp.

Liz,

I was able to open both documents successfully. Thank you.

Stephanie.

--- Originally sent by elizabeth.heitman@utsouthwestern.edu on Feb 14, 2017 2:56 PM ---

### This message was sent securely using ZixCorp.

Hi Stephanie,

As promised, attached is a scan of my signed W9 form and a pdf of the receipt for my round trip flight on Delta (for \$507)

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks.

Flizabeth Heitman, PhD

Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine

University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center

5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832

Dallas, TX 75390-9070

(214)-648-5379

(214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics

From: Stephanie Reitz [mailto Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 1:21 PM To: Elizabeth Heltman < Elizabeth Heltman@UTSouthwestern.edu> Cc: Nancy M. King Subject: Re: your visit in March

Dear Liz,

Nancy has headed into class but asked me to let you know that those flights will work well with the itinerary here, please go ahead and boo those flights flights.

Just confirm that those are the flights you have chosen so that I can use the flight details to make the airport transportation arrangements, the Center for Bioethics, will cover those charges at the time. I will send you directions for finding the driver and their cell number too, just in case the flights change.

If you feel uncomfortable sending your W9 by even secure email, there is the option of bringing it with you, along with the invoice for your flights.

best wishes,

## Stephanie Reitz

Stephanie Reitz
Administrative Coordinator
Nake Forest University
Center for Bloethics, Health & Society
Bloethics, Numanities & Medicine
P.O. Boox 7332
Ninston-Salem, NC 27109
(336) 758 4256 (tel)
(336) 758 7183 (fax)

On Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 11:53 AM, Stephanie Reitz Dear Liz. Thank you for your flight details. I am copying Nancy as I have not seen a final version of your itinerary and want to make sure the flights agree with the itinerary. Once I have the go ahead from Nancy I can make your transportation reservations to and from the airport. Apologies, I realized I did not make it clear in my earlier email that for your flights, Wake Forest asks that visitors make their own flight arrangements and then get reimbursed. I hope this will be acceptable for you? I will let you know once I have been able to access your W9 via a following email. Stephanie Reitz Administrative Coordinator Make Tisset University Center for Blockhics, Health & Society Blockhics, Humanities & Medicine P.O. Box 732 (336) 758 4256 (tel) (336) 758 4256 (tel) On Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 11:30 AM, Elizabeth Heitman < Elizabeth Heitman@utsouthwestern.edu> wrote: Good morning. After looking at the available flights from Dallas to Greensboro, I think that the easiest itinerary will be on Delta, simply because I would need to fight rush hour traffic for an hour to get to DFW for the shorter flight on AA. I have attached a pdf of the itinerary from Delta's website. Since I first looked at this itinerary the price has gone down \$20! My full name is Elizabeth Heitman (please also use Elizabeth on other printed materials); My date of birth is . I prefer a window seat, but am happy with the aisle. And my frequent flier number for Delta is . I prefer a window seat, but am happy with the aisle. And my frequent flier number for Delta is . I would be very happy to accept a free upgrade! - it is possible that I will send you a scan of my W9 in a separate email which the UTSW will encrypt to protect my social security number. Please let me know if you have any trouble opening it—they system can be a bit tricky... My cell phone number is if you need me for anything. Many thanks, Liz Heitman Elizabeth Heitman, PhD Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832 Dallas, TX 75390-9070 (214)-648-5379 (214)-648-4967 fax Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu www.utsouthwestern.edu/ethics From: Stephanie Reitz [mailto Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 8:52 AM To: Nancy M. King Cc: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwest<u>ern.edu</u>>; Ana Iltis WFU Reynolda Campus Subject: Re: your visit in March Dear Liz,

Reservations have been made at <u>The Brookstown Inn</u> hotel in downtown Winston-Salem. I am attaching the reservation confirmation for your information. The Center for Bioethics will be covering the cost of the hotel.

One you let me know your flight details and cell phone number I can go ahead and make a reservation for the transportation to and from the airport.

I am also attaching a W9 for completion.

best wishes,